
   

 

Public Hearing 
Annual Update 

 
The Provincetown Year Round Market Rate Rental Housing Trust will conduct a public hearing on 
Tuesday, March 8, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. in Caucus Hall, Provincetown Town Hall, 260 Commercial 
Street, Provincetown, MA 02657 to obtain public input on Trust activities including the status of 
Harbor Hill rent-up and availability of units, policies, funding, and various housing articles including 
future funding requests at the Annual & Special Town Meetings. 
 
Any person or organization wishing to be heard will be given an opportunity at said hearing. Votes 
may be taken. For more information, contact Community Housing Specialist Michelle Jarusiewicz at 
mjarusiewicz@provincetown-ma.gov  or at 508/487-7087. 
 

Nathan Butera 
Chair, Provincetown Year Round Market Rate Rental Housing Trust 
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